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For many problems in society solutions are not easy to find, because the problem is 

not well known. Oregon needs to focus on addressing mental heath and not continue 

to lay blame of gun violence on legal gun owners. You can go to almost every town in 

Oregon and see the problem with many issues it todays society, mental health and 

drug issues. Please focus our resources on the real problems please.  


